
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 13TH FEB – 17TH FEB 2023 

Our Christian value this term is Perseverance 

 

ATTENDANCE FOR THE WEEK 

Whole School: 94.62% 

Acorns Class: 95% 

Oaks Class: 97.5% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 92% 

 

Bibury Bear will be sit in Oaks class next week as they had the best attendance. Well done! 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

13th  

Bibury Oaks 

Skern Lodge 4th Instalment due  

TUESDAY 

14th 

Music Lessons 

Bibury Oaks 

WEDNESDAY 

15th 

EYFS/Year 1 – Forest School  

Bibury Oaks 

THURSDAY 

16th 
PE Lessons 

Please wear PE kit into school  

Bibury Oaks / After School Sports Club  

FRIDAY 

17th 
PE Lessons 

Non-school uniform day  

Bibury Oaks 

END OF TERM 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

27th February Inset Day   

28th February Start of Term 4 

2nd March World Book Day  

6th March  School Photos 

8th March  KS1 - Hunter Care Home Visit  

13th March Skern Lodge 5th Instalment due 



 

 

IS ROBLOX SAFE FOR MY CHILD - NSPCC 

Roblox is a gaming platform where players can create and publish their own games. The platform 

can be a great educational tool to help teach children new skills like coding. However, there are 

also some risks. 

Roblox allows players to build and publish their own games. This means that other users could 

build games that contain adult or inappropriate themes that your child might see.  

Players can use the communication features of Roblox to talk to one other while they are 

playing. This means that there is a risk of cyberbullying or unwanted contact. 

Please see the below link for more information and guidance on how to keep your child safe. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/roblox/ 

CRAFT CLUB  

Please book a place with the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NON-SCHOOL UNIFORM 

In light of the recent news about the earthquake in Turkey and Syria, our school council have 

decided to raise money to support those who were impacted. We have chosen to host a non-

school uniform day on Friday 17th February. Please can children come into school wearing the 

colours of the Turkish or Syrian flag (red, white, green or/and black).   

 
We will be setting up a ParentPay for donations towards the British Red Cross emergency 

appeal. Please find a link below if you would like more information on this.  

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal  

We look forward to seeing children in their colourful outfits next Friday!  
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/roblox/
https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal

